
 

You can talk to any adults at school about anything that is worrying you. However, if you don’t feel safe or you’re worried about the safety of 

another student, your safeguarding team is here to help. 

Your Designated Safeguarding Leads are: 

Rednock School Safeguarding Team  

Mrs Cole 

 If you’re worried about something urgent please make sure you let someone know immediately in person. 

For less urgent worries you can also email: cpconcern@rednockschool.org.uk 
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Mrs Barker 
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Member of staff or a visitor to school? 

If you have any concerns about the needs or welfare of a student, please don’t hesitate to contact one of us. We all share a responsibility for 

our students’ safety and wellbeing.  

Mrs O’Leary 

mailto:cpconcern@rednockschool.org.uk

